
Abiquiu News is run by Carol and Brian Bondy as a way to bridge communities and share news.  With 

your help, it will continue to grow and become an ever greater resource for Abiquiu and the 

surrounding areas.  

When it launched in January of 2013, its initial readership was 187. We currently send the news out 

weekly to over 1090 subscribers. This was thanks to word of mouth and the value of having one 

centralized media platform for all things Abiquiu.  

Our expanded website, AbiquiuNews.com, provides lodging listings, support for local artists, dining 

options, shopping, area activities and a whole lot more that allows you to connect and support each 

other.   

• The Abiquiu News weekly newsletter reaches Abiquiu, surrounding communities and folks 
interested in all things “Abiquiu.” And it just keeps growing! 

• The Abiquiu News has helped local businesses get their message out to the community and 
beyond. You love it because it works!  Our website and newsletter is consulted by people 
planning a visit to Abiquiu, who stay in town for days or weeks, or plan on relocating.   

• Through diverse marketing materials such as web advertising, Facebook, rack cards, posters, 
our website and the newsletter, the Abiquiu News supports you and your business. 

You’ve told us: 

 

“Thank you for the mention!!!  We love Abiquiu News! I love this. It really helps me to stay connected 

to the community and keep up with everything that is going on. I wouldn't change a thing!” 

 “We sometimes forget to say thank you to the people who make a difference in our communities.  

Thank you for doing the Abiquiu News website.  It is a very useful tool to get the word out to our 

community members on events, fundraisers, etc. and I appreciate all you have done for our library.” 

I'm not sure if I said his before but the Abiquiu News had a lot to do with our decision to settle there.  

We fell in love with the beauty of the area as tourists but there are lots of beautiful places.  The News 

gave us a much better sense of what it would be like to live there and made it feel much more like a 

community than just a collection of scattered houses in a lovely setting.  We can picture our lives there 

because of the people and events that we read about.  It's a wonderful service for the community and 

I'm sure that we aren't the only people who decided to buy property there because of what they've 

seen on your website.   

Become a sponsor at $250 a year* 

Abiquiu News supports you!  Support what we do and help us expand while advertising your 

business.    

Become a sponsor and a link will be listed, on our home page and in every newsletter to your 

website.  While we don’t post weekly ads, we simply don’t have the room, we will introduce you as a 

sponsor in the newsletter and periodically include specials in our newsletter and on our Facebook 

page. 

* $250 + $16.25 Gross Receipts/per year 

Send your support to Abiquiu News, PO Box 1052, Abiquiu NM, 87510 

Abiquiu News reserves the right to refuse ads.   

 

Please send contact us at info@abiquiunews.com for more information. 

mailto:info@abiquiunews.com

